
The Dana Point Fuel Dock will be closed for scheduled maintenance and 

upgrades starting March 17th, 2014.   
Work is estimated to last 3-5 days.   

 

For your convenience, the Fuel Dock will be staying open  
on March 16th, 2014, until 7:00 PM. 

 

For more information contact the Dana Point  
Fuel Dock at 949-496-6113. 

 

 
 

BOATER ADVISORY 
Dana Point Harbor Fuel Dock 

Closing for Repairs   

Monday, March 17, 2014  

If you wish to unsubscribe from future mailings, please call OC Dana Point Harbor at  
(949)923-2236. 
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